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Dear St. Joseph Students and Families, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Feast of St. Joseph! I am truly grateful for all the blessings he has 
bestowed upon our school and parish, especially for the students and their families. 

Tomorrow, our 8th grade students will embark on their class trip—an exciting overnight adventure in Grand 
Rapids, with many fun activities planned. Please keep them and their parents in your prayers, asking for a 
safe and enjoyable experience! 

Next week marks our final week before the break. Please see below for information on the special days 
planned for March is Reading Month and the dress code changes for each day. 

Calendar Dates​
3/28: No School​
3/31- 4/4: Spring Break​
4/7: School Resumes​
4/18: No School: Good Friday​
4/21: No School-Easter Monday​
 
School Board Member Recruitment: We are looking for passionate individuals to join the St. Joseph 
School Board! This is a great opportunity to support our school, strengthen Catholic education, and make a 
difference in our students' lives. If you are interested or know someone who would be a great fit, please 
contact Mr. Ryan Weber at rweber@stjosephpewamo.org. 

March is Reading Month: We’ve got some fun days coming up, so don’t forget:​
Monday: In dress code – Read My Hat Day​
Tuesday: Out of dress code – Read My Shirt Day​
Wednesday: In dress code (Bottoms)– St. Joseph House Shirts​
Thursday: Out of dress code – St. Joseph Spirit Day ​
Remember to return your activities calendar by April 9th! Let’s make it a great week!  
 
Report Cards: These will be sent home on Thursday, March 27.  
​
Pewamo T-Ball: Registration is now open! Forms were sent home in the Kindergarten Friday Folders and 
are also attached along with the fact sheet. To participate, players must turn 5 by August 1, 2025. Please 
mail completed forms and payment by April 11. If you have any questions, contact Lisa Schneider at 
989-640-5404. We are also looking for someone to take over next year as our child will be aging out. 
​
Moms Hot Lunch Menu​
3/26: Hot Ham & Cheese​
4/9: Pizza 
​
View the menu here.​
 

Playground Duty Schedule 

St. Joseph School Calendar 
 

mailto:rweber@stjosephpewamo.org
mailto:m.mowatt@stjosephpewamo.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nJBV5G4zRC4t-SvSExXh3v__Bo1zjLi2/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mXT6QRR34OI5f2Jrn29_RnbgzLl-jcYG/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yIikfZoXr9Kk5Wko7XTBUoBsLwy44R6-/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hOLf4n-rex8oUOmPb24tYruHLFKHcndD/view?usp=drive_link


School Staff Emails 
 
Have a great weekend and God Bless! 

Be Brave In Christ, 

Mr. Ryan Weber 

 

School Mission 

“St. Joseph School, staff, parents, and parish family are committed to teaching quality, Christ-centered 
Catholic beliefs and values.  Our uniqueness is displayed in our staff dedication, parental involvement, and 
community pride, which make St. Joseph a leader in academic excellence, social integration and 
appreciation of each individual as a child of God.” 
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